From: Conway, Daniel E. [mailto:Daniel.Conway@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 4:08 PM

To: Steve Berlin

Subject: Travel

Sir, I have returned safely from last weeks travel. All expenses paid by Dept of Justice.

Sent from my iPhone

________________________________

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof.

__________________________________

Sir,

I have travel planned to Atlanta, GA for interviews regarding a federal RICO case from 02APR18 to 05APR18. All travel will be paid for by ATF Dept of Justice.

Thanks, PO Daniel Conway

